
NAVIGATING MAMMOGRAM
COVERAGE AND COST 




The Affordable Care Act, passed in 2010, requires most health
insurers to cover mammography screening at least biannually
with no cost sharing under the Health Resource Services
Administration guidelines. 
If you are concerned with whether your insurance covers your
mammogram, please call your health insurance company to
verify their specific policies. 

There are several resources if you do not currently have health
insurance. 

If you are currently uninsured, and your income is ≤250%
of the federal poverty level, and are between 40-64, you
may qualify for free or low cost screenings in your state.
Visit this link to learn more about services available in your
area. 
Other resources that offer financial assistance or access to
free mammograms include but are not limited to: 

Susan G. Komen Foundation Affiliates
American Cancer Society
American Breast Cancer Foundation
Planned Parenthood: Can often refer you to low-cost
imaging centers.
Other local organizations in your area

Information about Mammography Screening Coverage: 
If you have insurance: 

If you don’t have insurance: 

https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/nbccedp/screenings.htm
https://www.komen.org/community/
https://www.cancer.org/
https://www.abcf.org/our-programs/community-advocacy-program/
https://www.plannedparenthood.org/

